
Town of Duxbury 
Duxbury Transfer Station Update 

 
Dear Duxbury Residents, 
 
On Friday, May 8th, the Duxbury Transfer Station will resume accepting the following materials (at the 
rates noted) to patrons with a valid Transfer Station sticker or a receipt indicating that a sticker has been 
purchased: 
 

C&D (Construction and Demolition Debris) 
 
Item(s)          Fee per item 
 
a. Large Upholstered Furniture       $ 40.00 
 
b. Mattresses         $ 40.00 
 
c. Box Springs         $ 40.00 
 
d. Items containing Freon (refrigerators, air conditioners, dehumidifiers) $ 15.00  
 
e. CRT’s (computer monitors, televisions …)     $ 15.00 
 
f. White Goods (stoves, washers, dryers, dishwashers, microwaves)  $ 20.00 
 
g. Porcelain Items (sinks, toilets …)      $   5.00 
 
h. Tires          $ 10.00 
 
i. Acid Batteries (car batteries)       $   5.00 
 
j. One standard barrel (30 gallon or smaller) per day    FREE 
 
k. Additional barrels (30 gallons or smaller)      $ 5.00 each 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  THE “DUXBURY MALL” AREA AND THE BOOK SHED REMAIN CLOSED 
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 
 
Transfer Station employees will provide guidance to the residents once they arrive at the C&D area.  Patrons 
must maintain safe social distancing while using facility in addition to complying with the recent guidelines 
issued by the Governor which may be viewed here: 
 
https://www.mass.gov/doc/may-1-2020-masks-and-face-coverings/download 
 
The health and safety of our residents and our employees are of great importance to us as we try to reduce 
the risk of potential exposure to COVID-19.  We appreciate your patience and understanding as we 
collectively work through this situation. 


